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JACK WALL ANNOUNCES RETIREMENT 
     
After 41 years of working with the purebred swine business, Jack Wall has announced his retirement 
as CEO of Certified Pedigreed Swine, effective December 31, 2020. We will be forever indebted to 
Jack for his vision and commitment to the purebred industry. Jack’s leadership and loyalty to the 
industry and its’ members have propelled us to our present position today. His innovation and 
dedication have been tremendous, moving the purebred industry forward, keeping us ahead of our 
competitors nationwide. His willingness to put in extra time and effort to meet the challenges of this 
industry has demonstrated a commitment to excellence that we have come to depend on. In addition 
to his incredible competence, he has been a faithful friend to all, bringing enthusiasm, instilling unity, 
and giving support to every part of the breed association.  

We wish Jack the very best in a new chapter of his life. We know that the purebred industry will 
forever have a special place in his heart. We thank Jack for the time and service he has given to the 
purebred swine industry. 
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